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Warszawa

Dear General Kukula,

It is with sadness that we received information about the deaths of Polish soldiers during
exercises in Lubliniec and Tatra Mountains. Fatal accidents during peacetime exercises have a
devastating effect on the motivation of fellow service members and also leave a mark on the
preparation of wartime units.

Our thoughts are with you, the Polish Armed Forces and the families of the deceased in this
time of sadness.

Please accept my deepest condolences.

Sincerely yours,

Andrus Merilo

Brigadier General

Deputy Commander of the Estonian Defence Forces
For the Commander of the Estonian Defence Forces
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